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Comment Submitted:

I live in Southern California and I am an off-road racer. We race in the southern Nevada area at least 5 times a year (mostly Primm
area). Your proposed land closure in this area would deeply affect our right to OHV land use. Each year more and more land is
being closed with ZERO land being opened. Each race we bring at least 50 people to pit and spectate and this would deeply effect
business for the surrounding businesses in the area for example the Primm Valley Resorts as well as the investment I have
personally made to race off road. Please, reconsider your proposal to shut down land and realize how many people you are
affecting. We understand there are alternative areas which you can use which have already been shut down to us...Please strongly
consider these alternate sites or at least open up land equal in size which you consider closing... Thanks 


